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Darrel Danyluk - nominated by the Canadian Society for Civil Engineering 
 
 

After a distinguished 30-year career with Reid Crowther & Partners in Alberta 
where he was Vice President Alberta and Northwest Territories, Vice President 
Marketing and then Chief Operating Officer, Darrel John Danyluk joined the 
University of Calgary as Executive Director of the Calgary Centre for Innovative 
Technology.  He currently brings his wealth of management expertise to the 
University of Calgary’s Schulich School of Engineering as the Distinguished 
Industrial Visitor for the benefit of graduate and undergraduate students and 
academic staff.  His technical background and strengths are in water delivery and 
treatment, and transportation engineering including alternate delivery 
mechanisms; Darrel’s career has included water-related projects in Haiti, Mexico, 
China and Nigeria.   
 
Darrel Danyluk is a visionary who has superior leadership skills in management, 
operations, marketing and finance and is recognized for his leadership of 
industrial and professional organizations at national and provincial levels.  He 
has admirably served the engineering profession in this country as a Board 
member of the Association of Consulting Engineers of Canada and the Alberta 
Building Standards Council; and as President of the Consulting Engineers of 
Alberta, President of APEGGA and President of the Canadian Council of 
Professional Engineers.  Darrel Danyluk is currently Canada’s Representative at 
the World Federation of Engineering Organizations.    
 
Darrel is a member of APEGGA, the American Society of Civil Engineers and the 
Canadian Society for Civil Engineering and has been an active Rotarian for many 
years.  He received a Fellowship from the CSCE in 2002, and this evening we 
are only too pleased to honour this distinguished engineer by conferring upon 
him the title EIC Fellow.   
 
Ladies & gentlemen and Mr. President, please welcome Darrel Danyluk as a 
Fellow of the Engineering Institute of Canada. 
 
 
 
 




